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TO:  The Engineering Faculty 
 

FROM:  The Davidson School of Chemical Engineering 
 

RE:  Fast Track – Change in Title for CHE 41100  
 
 
 
The Faculty of the Davidson School of Chemical Engineering have approved the following changes. 
This action is now submitted to the Engineering Faculty with a recommendation for approval. 

 
Course:   CHE 41100 CHE Science Research Problems   
 
Current Title:   CHE Science Research Problems   
 
Proposed Title:   CHE 41100  ChE Undergraduate Research   
 
Reason:   CHE 41100 currently is a variable title, variable credit course. In an effort to be 

transparent that a student is participating in Undergraduate Research on a 
student’s transcript, we are eliminating the variable title portion and to simply 
reflect that a student participated in ChE Undergraduate Research.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
______________________________ 
Sangtae Kim 
Jay and Cynthia Ihlenfeld Head of Chemical Engineering  
 


